HANGAR FLYING
WITH EAA 690

JULY, 1981

PRESIDENT - John Popps 939-6610 NEXT MEETING - Saturday

VICE PRESIDENT - Harold Stalcup 921-9468 July 18th
SECRETARY - Earl Evans 921-3403 Stn.Mtn.Park
TREASURER - Ken Sharp 923-2126 1 to 6:00 p,.m.
DESIGNEE - Rob Mancini 963—6336 Pavilion near
NEWSLETTER EDITOR - Earl Evans 921-3403 nellroad

station.

REPORT ON NEXT MEETING

The July meeting of EAA Chapter 690 will be a covered dish picnic on July 18,

This willl be a family outing. Bring the wife and kids and let's have a good
time.

We have reserved a corral across the tracks from the main railroad station

from 1 to 6 p.m. There are plenty of picnic tables in this area, and 1t is
convenient to most park activities.

Bring drinks for your family and a covered dish dinner to share with all.
You will need to bring plates, knives, forks, spoons, and cups for your family
members as well. Please remember a serving spoon for your covered dish.

The women might 1like to bring a few copies of their favorite covered dilish
recipe to trade with the others.

We are not planning for cooking at the picnic so if you prefer hot dogs or

other meat as well as the covered dish ‘dinner, you will need to provide for
your own cooking.

Anyone interested in organizing games for young and 0ld, please contact _
Jerry Felst at 972-2441, Harold Stalcup at 921-9468 or Farl Evans at 921-3403.

REPORT ON LAST MEETING

Our June meeting was held at Rex Davis' (hangar) office. The program con-
sisted of a talk given by Rex on how to setup the dihedral in a wing and how
to figure S backs for bending metal on a brake. We also talked about in-
stallation of Nicopress sleeves. Rex gave us some Zeros copies of information
that he has collected on the topics described. Harold Stalcup read a letter
from Glen McNabb concerning the Labor Day Fly-1in in Tullahoma. We decided to

send Bob Garner and Earl Evans to a meeting July Uth to discuss our chapter
involvement in the fly-in.

REPORT ON TULLAHOMA FLY-IN

On July U4th Earl Evans and Bob Garner attended a meeting at the Holiday Inn

in Gainesville, Ga. to discuss the Tullahoma Fly-in. It was decided that there
would be a fly-in at Parrish Field September 4th through 7th. This event will
be called the Tullahoma 01d South Fly-in. This is not an EAA sponsored activity
but will be put on by the Tenn. Sport Aviation Council, Ine. This will be a
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REPORT ON TULLAHOMA FLY-IN - continued

fly-in for anyone with an aviation interest. It was decided that the regis-
tration fee for those attending would be $10.00 forp the fly-in and camping

camping. We elected the following for people to serve on the Board of
Directors:

John Burg - Chapter 152

Bill Miller - Chapter 611
Fred Hammer - Chapter 190
Les Segall - Chapter 182

Dave Boatwright was elected as &n alternate for John Bugh. It was decided

tgat we would retain the same committee chairpersons as were fop Tullahoma
' OI

FOR SALE

Tail-dragger "Teenie" with converted 1500 Vw engine, prop and all parts to
finish (about 80% finished) except mag. Will take $1,800 or best offer.
Tom Wilson. Need time to work on my E-Z, call U476-3264.

Well, that's it for this month - See you at the picnie.
Earl
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